
Road Naming Proposal | Venus Bay 

South Gippsland Shire Council is proposing to name an unnamed road off Centre Rd, Venus 
Bay, directly behind the shops. This unnamed road traverses in a Westerly direction off Centre 
Rd for approximately 60 metres. The proposed name is ‘MAGNAT’ after the ship that ran 
aground off shore at Tarwin Lower. 
Members of the public can provide feedback on the proposed name. All name submissions 
must comply with - Naming rules for places in Victoria, Statutory requirements for naming roads, 
features and localities - 2016. 
All submissions must be received by COB Tuesday 3 September 2019. 

Further information on the proposed name is available at South Gippsland Shire Council 
Website:  Naming Roads, Places & Features - Current Projects 
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trim://D5310419/?db=SG&view
https://www.propertyandlandtitles.vic.gov.au/__data/assets/word_doc/0025/87091/Naming-rules-for-places-in-Victoria-5-10-2017.docx
https://www.propertyandlandtitles.vic.gov.au/__data/assets/word_doc/0025/87091/Naming-rules-for-places-in-Victoria-5-10-2017.docx
http://www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/info/20080/roads/209/naming_roads_places_and_features

